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Dear ,
 
First Vice-President Timmermans would like to thank you for your invitation of 9 October 2019
kindly inviting him to speak at the upcoming panel discussion on circular economy on 5
December 2019 in Frankfurt, Germany.
 
Regrettably, Mr Timmermans is unable to give a positive reply to your invitation due to prior
commitments on the date in question.
 
Please accept our wishes for a successful event.
 
Kind regards

 

 Cabinet of FVP Timmermans
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